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Individual school boards should be able to determine their curriculum and textbooks. 

The state of Oregon does not need to insert itself into the process of selecting 

curriculum, program materials and library books. America already has free speech 

and laws against discrimination. I don't know why our State Legislature is wasting 

valuable tax payer dollars on this issue. 

 

I oppose this Senate Bill. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Lisa Levsen 

 


